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	Our ref:    EP Let Allocations 2017 - 18
Your ref: 
	Department of Children’s Services

Aiming High for Children
  Educational Psychology Team
  Margaret McMillan Tower
  Bradford

  BD1 1NN

  Telephone
  01274 4394444


	To:

All Schools, PRUs, 

Nursery Schools

	


14 July 2017
Dear Headteacher / SENCo
Re: Educational Psychology Team Allocations 2017 - 18
The Educational Psychology Team sends you best wishes for an enjoyable and successful academic year and we are looking forward to supporting you, your staff and your community of children, young people and families this year.

A list of allocated link Educational Psychologists showing the EPT time available to your school for the academic year is attached and is also available electronically in our area on Bradford Schools Online. All schools receive three ‘Early Help’ consultations funded by the LA and are able to purchase additional sessions. 
This year, due to high demand and an on-going national shortage of EPs, we have had to apply a reduction of 20% to all requests for additional time. If you have already booked additional purchased time from the EPT, a contract will be sent out shortly, confirming the number of sessions purchased. Please look out for this and return it promptly.
We have also made some adjustments to our structure this year in that we now have four area teams of EPs, comprising of experienced EPs, trainee EPs and assistant EPs. In this way we hope to get to know your locality so that we can help support developments across a number of schools. Wherever possible, we have tried to maintain continuity between school and EP, but you will appreciate that this has not always been possible. Your allocated psychologist will make contact with you early in the autumn term to arrange an initial visit. 
The following documents are available on the EPT area on Bradford Schools Online. It would help if Sencos familiarise themselves with the contents of these documents at the beginning of the new term before their Educational Psychologist visits.

· Parent – Carer / Student Consent Form

· Making the most of your Early Help Consultation
· Service Partnership Agreement

· EPT Traded Services
· EP led Quality First Training courses
I would also like to draw your attention to the material in our web area designed to help settings support their staff, students and parent/carers in the event of a critical incident or sad event. It would be useful for a senior member of staff to familiarise themselves with this documentation as many settings have benefited from reflecting on their potential responses and being ‘wise before the event’. We can also provide a brief presentation on responding to these events if you wish.

If you have any queries about the content of this letter please contact me on 01274 439444
Yours sincerely
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Dr Ruth Dennis
Principal Educational Psychologist
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